
Professional Development:

Kristen Goeddel, Kristen East and Rachael Degener completed their DLM trainings in
order to administer tests to their students. 

I attended a few conferences to stay updated on current law and best practices. I
attended IAASE conference and the McKinney-Vento/Youth in Care training. 

Kati Houba, Perandoe school psychologist, Molly Gabel and Jen Albracht, Perandoe
social workers, Kristen Goeddel and myself are preparing to present to the JH and HS
special education teachers to discuss appropriate accommodations, functional
behavior assessments, behavior intervention plans and transition plan writing to
prepare students to move to adulthood successfully. 

Interviews:

It has been a busy month for Vicky and I as we continue to interview for open
positions throughout the district. 

Department Meetings:

We have had junior high and high school department meetings to discuss state
testing preparation, transition meetings for 8th graders moving to the high school
and 5th graders moving to junior high, next school year. 
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